
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th September 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

On Thursday 12th September Year 10 will be completing some workshops delivered by ‘Your Impact’.  

Your Impact is a multi-agency road safety scheme aimed at reducing death and serious injury 

amongst young road users in Herefordshire and Worcestershire. The scheme is aimed at Year 10 

pupils who are road users, as car passengers, pedestrians, cyclists, and may soon become young 

drivers. 

The focus is to provide pupils with the education, tools and confidence to make the right choices 

using the road to become better passengers. This will lead them onto having the confidence to 

recognise and challenge the behaviours of those making potentially dangerous decisions. Whether 

that be in control of a vehicle, passenger or other aspects of using the road. This will in turn lead 

them on to become better young drivers. 

Pupils will participate in 4 workshops throughout the morning.  These will consist of 

1. A realistic road traffic collision (RTC) reconstruction delivered through the latest Virtual 

Reality technology. 

2. They will learn about the importance of seatbelts, speed limits, impairments and 

distractions.  

3. Active Travel workshop which details how to be safe when being a cyclist, E Scooter and a 

pedestrian around the road. 

4. Drink and drugs awareness delivered by the police. 

 

If your child wishes to opt out of any session please can you contact myself, mwatkiss@tcat.school or 

Mrs Davies edavies@tcat.school before the end of school on Wednesday 11th September and that 

can be arranged. 

Many thanks 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs.M. Watkiss 

Assistant Headteacher 
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